
Hi Sylvania,

Apologies for the late response.

Water had no objections to the amendments of the Pittwater Local Environmental Plan 2014.

regards,

Gina Potter | Water Regulation Officer
Crown Lands & Water Division
Department of Industry
Level 11, 10 Valentine Avenue Parramatta | Locked Bag 5123, Parramatta 2124
T: +61 2 8838 7566 | F: +61 2 8838 7554
E: gina.potter@dpi.nsw.gov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the 
individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.
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